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Thank You, Rapid City — From Two Corners of Downtown 

RAPID CITY, SD – September 18, 2025 — After more than 12 years of serving the Rapid City 
community, Que Pasa Mexican Cantina and Wobbly Bobby Pub & Tap Room have officially 
transitioned ownership. While we knew changes were on the horizon for Que Pasa, the sale of 
both properties to another restaurant group came as a surprise to many—including us. 

This change marks the end of an incredible chapter—one built on tacos and tequila, pints and 
pub nights, friendships and first dates, music, mayhem, and a whole lot of laughter. From the 
bottom of our hearts, we want to thank the community for helping us create something truly 
special. The love and support over the past decade has meant everything to our team. 

To our guests, our regulars, our die-hards—we couldn’t have done it without you. And to our 
employees, who are the soul of what we built: we’re happy to share that all staff still have homes 
within the company. No one has been let go. Many of them will be popping up at the Firehouse 
soon — so if you’re missing a favorite face, you’ll know where to look. 

While the future of the Que Pasa and Wobbly Bobby spaces is now in the hands of the new 
ownership, we’re eager to see what comes next and excited for the potential of something fresh 
in downtown Rapid. 

We also want to extend our sincere thanks to everyone who joined us over the past few days as 
we said our goodbyes. The final rounds of tacos, beers, hugs, and stories reminded us just how 
much these places meant to so many. 

This may be the end of the road for Que Pasa and Wobbly Bobby as we knew them—but it’s far 
from the end of the story. 

With gratitude, 
 
The Que Pasa & Wobbly Bobby Family
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